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Welcome back to school! 
We have had a great first week in school celebrating Art week. All teachers have

been impressed with how children have returned to school with fantastic attitudes
to learning and excellent behaviour. We would like to say a special well done to our

new starters in Foundation stage 2 who completed their first week in full time
school. 

Art Gallery
Children across school have been

studying the work of Antoni Gaudi
this week during Art week. Our

whole school Art Gallery 
will be open Monday-Thursday
after school week beginning

 15  September th

for parents to come and see their
amazing work.   



House Points
In Assembly today we have re-launched our House point system. At
WCPS we have a real focus on positive behaviours and rewarding
children with house points is part of this. Please take the time to

encourage children to gain house points and talk to them about this.    



DIARY DATES:
17  October Prevent awareness parent coffee morning

9.30am
th

7  November online safety parent coffee morning
9.30am

th

TRIPS:
(Please provide consent and payment on Arbor)

17  September - Class 9 Victorian Classroomth

18  September - Class 10 Victorian Classroomth

26  September - Year 5 Murton Park, Yorkth


